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Attention Business Editors:
Star Uranium Corp. - Peace River drill program has commenced

SASKATOON, March 10 /CNW/ - Star Uranium Corp. (SUV-TSX Venture) is
pleased to announce that overburden drilling at our Peace River diamond joint
venture (50% Star Uranium Corp., 50% United Uranium Corp.) in northern Alberta
has begun. The drill program which has a budget of $375,000 is expected to be
completed by the end of March 2008. Samples from the cuttings will be analysed
for kimberlite indicator minerals and the results will be used to locate any
kimberlite pipes which may be present on the property. The qualified person
for the project is Paul A. Hawkins, P.Eng.

The Peace River property is located 70 km to the southwest of the Buffalo
Head Hills Diamondex/Shore Gold JV cluster of kimberlite pipes.

Please call the company at (306) 664-3828 for more information.
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